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City Clerk’s Office 
July 9, 2018 
5:00 p.m. 
 
The regular meeting of the governing body was scheduled to meet on July 9, 2018 at 5:00p.m.  
Councilmembers present were Steve Schell, Michele Boy, Vance Keller, Dustin Doze, Joe Thomeczek and 
Mayor, Blake Upson.  Employees present were Linda Dinkel, City Clerk, Daliz Oquendo, City Treasurer, 
and Rob Gale, City Attorney. 
 
Mayor Upson opened the meeting by leading the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
Councilman Schell made motion to adopt the agenda.  Motion was seconded by Councilman Keller and 
passed unanimously. 
 
Councilwoman Boy made motion to approve the minutes of June 11, 2018 meeting after making 
corrections.  Motion was seconded by Councilman Thomeczek.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Councilman Doze made motion to approve Appropriation Ord. # 948 in the amount of $278,048.78; 
seconded by Councilwoman Boy and passed unanimously. 
 
 
Ordinance No.  693:  
AN ORDINANCE REGULATING TRAFFIC WITHIN THE CORPORATE LIMITS OF THE CITY OF SYRACUSE, 
KANSAS; INCORPORATING BY REFERENCE THE “STANDARD TRAFFIC ORDINANCE FOR KANSAS 

CITIES,” EDITION OF 2018, PROVIDING FOR CERTAIN PENALTIES AND REPEALING ORDINANCE 
NUMBERED 689 was read section by section and as a whole.  

 

Councilwoman Boy made motion to adopt Ordinance No. 693.  Motion was seconded by Councilman 
Doze and passed unanimously. 
 
The Sand Hill Pasture purchased in 2017 was discussed.  General consensus of the governing body was 
to retain ownership and not lease the property at this time. 
 
The budget for the year 2019 was discussed.  Health insurance cost was discussed. No action was taken. 
 
Reports: 
 
Sand Park:  The annual fireworks display went well and had a large crowd. 
 
Administrator:  no report 
 
City Clerk:  Pat Friess of Kennedy and McKee, completed the audit in June.  New office window should 
be in next week. 
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Round Table:  Councilwoman Boy has received a barking dog complaint and is hoping it will be taken 
care of.  Councilman Schell has been informed that Lakin and Johnson are starting recycling program.  
He will keep us informed as more information is available. 
 
Councilman Doze made motion to adjourn, seconded by Councilwoman Boy.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
__________________________________  ______________________________________ 
Linda Dinkel, City Clerk     Blake Upson, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


